
ZIEGLER CAT SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED BY THE  

NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE FOUNDATION 

 

Each year Ziegler Cat offers scholarships to highly qualified students attending their partner 

schools. Northwest Iowa Community College in Sheldon, IA recently became a partner school 

with Ziegler Cat, and is proud to have students who received scholarship money and paid 

internships from Ziegler Cat.  Scholarship recipients must be enrolled in NCC’s Diesel 

Technology program.  This year’s recipients are:  

 Nathan De Groot, Sheldon 

 Evan Groen, Little Rock 

 Devin Hoekstra, Ocheyedan 

 Scott Moffat, Sioux City 

 Alex Ohling, Rock Rapids 

 

 

Pictured (left to right): Alex Ohling, Devin Hoekstra, Evan Groen, Scott Moffat, and Nathan De 

Groot 

 

603 West Park Street 

Sheldon, Iowa  51201 
 

Phone 712-324-5061 or 

toll free 1-800-352-4907, Ext. 105 
 

January 14, 2015 

NEWS 

RELEASE 
 

       May be published 

       when received. 

 

 

      Northwest Iowa 

Community College 


